Reflection questions

Consider your responses to these questions. What actions do they inspire?

What are the different ways you are building strong relationships with parents?

What opportunities do you have to talk and connect with Pacific parents?

Reflect on the attendance of Pacific parents and whānau at school interviews. How are Pacific parents responding to emails, newsletters, written invitations, phone calls, or home visits?

How do you engage with Pacific parents over potential problems or particular issues concerning their child?

How are you developing a shared responsibility that strengthens parent-school partnerships?

This information was downloaded/printed from the Ministry of Education's website "Inclusive Education". Except where otherwise noted it is Crown Copyright 2018.

Information on the Inclusive Education website is regularly updated so we recommend you check the website version of this information to ensure it remains current.

